
MEMORANDUM

To: Platte County Board of Education

From: Jeff Green

Subject: Dell Desktop Computers for PCHS PLTW Program

Date: November 15th, 2024

Background:

Platte County High School, in partnership with NCC, is requesting board approval to purchase laptops and desktops for the PLTW 
department. This is a grant purchase for all the devices listed below. This will be purchased with state enhancement grant funds 
with NCC paying 25% of the cost and the state grant the other 75%.  

7 Desktop Computers
5 High Graphic Laptop Computers

Recommendation:

Purchase 7 desktop computers and 5 high graphic laptops for PLTW at PCHS.

This purchase is a 75% / 25% reimbursed grant, and will only require $4671.14 local funds from NCC’s budget with the remaining 
$14,013.43 being reimbursed as part of the enhancement grant process.

Supporting Documentation:

David Dixon, PCR3 Technology Director, provided quotes / bids for this purchase.  

David - Please attach / link quotes


